
Fruitport District Library 

Board of Trustees 

Regular meeting 

June 17, 2020 

 

 The regular meeting was called to order by chair Rose Dillon at 5:34 p.m.  Present were Ruth 

Woodward, Bill Overkamp and Mary Weimer.  Angela Johnston, Laura Oldt and Junella Rule were 

excused. Library Director Adam DeWitt was also present. 

Reports: 

 The library director reported that book returns in the drop box have started. 

 The secretary’s report from the special meeting on June 10 was approved. 

New Business: 

 Motion by Bill Overkamp, seconded by Ruth Woodward, to approve payment of the 17 hours for 

Youth Services Librarian Teisha Struik-Kothe she worked during the Covid pandemic. Motion passed 

unanimously by roll call vote. 

Motion by Mary Weimer, seconded by Ruth Woodward, to pay maintenance man Mark Boone 

for his ten hours of work. Motion passed unanimously by roll call vote. 

Motion by Bill Overkamp, seconded by Ruth Woodward, to pay Erica Huyser for the additional ten hours 

she worked during Covid-19. Motion passed unanimously by roll call vote. 

Motion by Ruth Woodward, seconded by Bill Overkamp, to resume regular staff hours at the 

library, allowing additional time for sanitizing.  Motion passed unanimously by oral vote. 

Meeting adjourned at 5:47 p.m. 

 

 

Mary Weimer 

Secretary  


